
Dr. Richard Glotzer, Social Work Professor and Interim Director for 
the School of Nutrition & Dietetics, won the 2019 Certified 
Special Recognition award. 

The award is for his work promoting and supporting the Certified 
Family Life Educator credential at The University of Akron, his 
work as a member of the original CFLE exam committee, and 
ongoing contribution to the creation of subsequent test forms.

The award will be presented at the CFLE reception at the 
November 2019 National Council on Family Relations’ conference 
in Fort Worth, Texas. 


